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Environment Department 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
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Dear Julie Ward, 
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2T Leroy House 
436 Essex Road 
London NI 3QP 
tel 0171 704 1391 
fax 0171 226 9920 

28 Sept 98 

Case file B10 /5 /5 
Also Ref LE9800521 

APPLICATION FOR LISTED BUILDING CONSENT. 

We are applying for Listed Building consent for alterations to the above building which 
do not require planning consent. 

1. In both 1.6 and 1.7 bathrooms we propose blanking the smaller opening light 
window with brickwork recessed on the outside. These windows face onto the 
alleyway and the blank flank wall of the adjoining owners' property. The bathroom 
layouts replace existing bathroom arrangements which were fitted out by the previous 
owner and are located in the extension wing to the main building. 

23he external drain run is proposed to enable drainage from the proposed bathroom 
and kitchen -to be taken to an existing gully without undermining existing building 
footings, or breaking up of existing flagstones. 

3. First floor R1 .3; removal of modern cupboards C1.7(2no.) and C1.8 to return to 
original wall line and earlier panelling. 

Enclosed; 

Existing drwgs; E/124/02A, E/124/04A, E/124/19A 

Proposed drwgs; 
Elevation C/124/10A showing windows W1.7 and W-1.8. 
Proposed first floor plan C/124/0413 showing windows to be blanked 
Lower gnd fl.-plan C/124/0213 showing location of external cast iron drain run. 
Proposed Front elevation C/124/09A showing location of external cast iron drain run. 

Photographs of existing front elevation, and view down to lower ground level front 
area. 
Photographs of cupboards 1.3, and 1.4 as comparison. 

Architects Registration Council of T h e  United' K i n g d o m  Registration Nb053476E 
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We 
wo0appreciate 

your early reply on these matters, especially on the blank 
windows as we were originally told that they would constitute an ammendment to the 
existing application (see ref. above) and wrote to you accordingly on 14.9.98 

Enc. 6 no. copies of all drawings, and 4 copies of application forms and location map. 

Yours sincerely 

7'MaDw. 
Zana Dean 
for Anne Thorne Architects. 

cc Sadbh Leonard Conservation officer 
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